
 

 

Regional Steering 
Committee 

Announcement 

 

The Central Valley Regional Steering Committee (RSC)  
 

will not meet in December. 
 

We will resume meeting in January 2025,  
an announcement will be sent out through the Homeless RFP mailbox. 

 
Happy Holiday’s on behalf of the central Valley Regional Steering Committee  

 

 
  
 


